ORIGINAL L

5559

As hCTeek Wateﬁb@@ CIVED 965-2934 for emergencies
P.O. Box 825 Thatcher, AZ 85552 428-3357 for billing questions
3776 Main St, Thatcher, A1 'L 27 A W= 23 428-5420 for all other contact

July 25, 2007

ARIZONA CORPORATION COMMISSION: Docket # W-02494A-06-0561 Arizona Corporation Commission

#W-02494A-06-0561 ~ yy~poE TED

Mike Gleason, Chairman

Kristin K. Mayes -
William Mundell JUL 27 2007
Jeff Hatch-Miller YT

Gary Pierce

Ashcreek Water Company has not been able to comply with Decision #69581, page 13,
lines 4-8 and requests an extension of time to complete the requirement which is:

"IT IS FURTHER ORDERED that Ashcreek Water Company is hereby authorized to
engage in any transactions and to execute any documents necessary to effectuate the
authorization granted hereinabove and file, within 60 days of the effective date of this
Decision, with the Commission's Docket Control, as a compliance item in this docket,
copies of all executed loan documents certifying that the transactions have been
completed.”

Reason: A variety of personal and business events have delayed performance, but the
primary reason is that I had lost focus on the deadline date for compliance.

The personal reasons were a June 7, 2007 major emergency surgery on my left knee
occurring after a knee replacement.

The business events include lack of familiarity with making a WIFA loan, and WIFA was
not ready with loan approval and loan documents until after 30 of the 60 days allotted had
passed. As well, as late as July 16 WIFA was communicating with me that they were still
waiting for their Assistant Attorney General to assist with the drafting of the document
that assured the authority of the Interim Manager to enter into the Loan Agreement and
execute the documents.

As well, water shortages and outages at Ashcreek Water Company required attention that
eventually invoked a Stage 3 Curtailment, hauling of water, and the request for a
Moratorium on new connects to the system. (Docket # W-02494A-07-0286)

Corrective Action: These events have passed, and concerns are now corrected. I expect
to finish my pre-signing actions and documentation by Friday, July 27, 2007.



Duration: If WIFA agrees to their sufficiency, I expect a date for signing the documents
to be assigned promptly and the documents executed. The date certain is still to be set,
but I believe that an extension of an additional 30 days--to August 21, 2007 should
suffice. Unfortunately, WIFA will need compliance with the Commission in order to
execute the documents, and a procedural delay may occur. Because of the peculiar nature
of these events, I am requesting that the extension be for 60 days--to September 21--in
order to ensure that the issues between the Commission and WIFA can be resolved.

Very truly yours,

Al T

Bevan Barney, Interim Mana
Ashcreek Water Company



